Town Board Minutes—2010
June 2010
Chairman Mark Hoffmann called the regular meeting of the Cold Spring Township to order at 7:00PM.  Other Board members present were Supervisor Byron Freeman, Supervisor Rich Rozelle, Clerk Lisa Griep and Treasurer June Freeman.
Rich Rozelle made a motion with second by Byron Freeman approve the May 2010 minutes.  Motion Carried.

Old Business: Mark has approached Mitch Simon in regards to right-of-way closure.  Hope to have it for the July Meeting.
Variance request from Bill/Mavis Salske at W2827 State Rd 59.  Plans were reviewed and discussed.  Motion by Rich Rozelle with second by Byron Freeman.  Motion Carried.
Combination Liquor/Beer License Application for Cold Spring Inn and Spring Creek Golf Center.  Motion by Byron Freeman with second Rich Rozelle. Motion Carried.
Operator License Applications for:  See Attachment.  Motion by Byron Freeman with second by Mark Hoffmann to approve.  Motion Carried.
Cigarette License Application for Cold Spring Inn.  Discussion followed. Motion to approve issuance of Cigarette license with second by Byron Freeman.  Motion carried.  The publication for a Smoke Free Wisconsin will also be included.
Zoning Petition #3485T-10 Text Amendment was discussed.  Motion by Mark Hoffmann with second by Rich Rozelle to accept.  Motion carried.
Review Issued Permit Applications Steve/Crystal Hoffmann, N426 Woodward Rd.  Review only. 
Treasurer and Clerk Reports were presented.
Motion to pay bills as presented was made by Rich Rozelle with second by Mark Hoffmann. Motion carried.
Motion by Mark Hoffman, with second by Rich Rozelle to adjourn the meeting.  Motion carried.

Respectively Submitted,
Lisa Griep

Clerk
